
Club Member Honoured for her Support of The Rotary 

Foundation 
  

Story by Ed Kolybaba on Jun 16, 2024 

 

Carolyn Monz, a member of Rotary International with the Rotary Club of Kelowna Sunrise 
was recognized on Friday, June 14th, for her continuing annual financial support for the 
humanitarian work of the Rotary Foundation.  In recognition of contributions totaling 
US$1,000, Carolyn was presented with a Paul Harris Fellow Certificate and Pin by Club 
Foundation Director, Brad Serl. 

  

 
  

Carolyn is an active member of the Rotary Club of 
Kelowna Sunrise since her induction on September 
of 2015.  She has served on the executive as the 
club’s secretary for three Rotary years (2020-21 to 
and including 2022-23).  
 
Carolyn has made a commitment to financially 
support the Rotary Foundation annually through 
Rotary Direct.  As a true Rotarian, she recognizes 
that her service as a Rotary International member 
also involves supporting humanitarian service 
beyond the community by helping those in need 
throughout the world. 
  
This is why we are Rotarians! 
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